

THE OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

F. No. 1(1)-Reg-10/UOS/2023/16868

March 31, 2023

NOTIFICATION

It is notified for the information of all concerned that University of Swabi will remain closed for classes during Spring Break from April 03, 2023 to April 07, 2023.

All offices in the Departments and Sections will remain open. Examinations, Viva, meetings or any other professional or academic activity will go on as and when scheduled.

This is issued with the approval of the Vice Chancellor.

Deputy Registrar

(Academics and Affiliation)

Copy to:

- PS to Vice Chancellor
- PA to Registrar
- All Deans
- All Chairpersons/Heads of Teaching Departments
- All Heads of Administrative Sections
- Deputy Director IT (to display on official pages)
- All Notice Boards

Deputy Registrar

(Academics and Affiliation)